TOWN OF NORTH HAMPTON, NEW HAMPSHIRE
SELECT BOARD
APPROVED MINUTES

SPECIAL JOINT MEETING WITH THE NORTH HAMPTON SCHOOL BOARD
MONDAY, JANUARY 6, 2014 —5:15PM
NORTH HAMPTON TOWN HALL

1.

4.

Call to Order

Chair Maggiore called the meeting to order at 5:15 PM. Those in attendance were Selectman Wilson,
Selectman Miller, School Board members David Sarazen, Anne Ambrogi, Victoria Kilroy, Henry
Marsh, Tamara Lee, Dr. Sullivan, Bill Hickey, Town Administrator Apple.

Chair Maggiore led the Pledge of Allegiance.

New Business
2.1 Gas Line

Town Administrator Apple led the discussion on the installation of a gas line and the warrant article
that would be needed to complete the project. Discussion ensued on which warrant the article should
appear; the town or school.

Bill Hickey discussed replacement costs and replacement schedule of equipment at the school.

The consensus of the Select Board and of the School Board was to wait on putting forth a warrant
article for FY2015.

2.2 Snow Plowing

Snow plowing and snow removal by the North Hampton Public Works was discussed. The current
Arrangement is working and will be kept as is.

2.3 March Elections/Voting Location

Discussion of elections and the location were discussed. It was the recollection of all those present
that it was previously agreed upon that elections will be alternated between the town hall and the
school, except for the presidential elections. Because the presidential elections have a larger voter
turnout, the school is better able to handle the volume.

Closing Comments
3.1 Closing Comments by Visitors

3.2 Closing Comments by Select Board Member

Adjournment




Respectfully submitted,

Janet Facella




